110228



MEMORANDUM

Environmental Concerns Committee TO:

THROUGH:

Carl S. Goldsmith, Director of Public Works

David P. Gorman, Asst. Director of Public Works FROM:

Nominations for Sustainability Award **SUBJECT:**

DATE: April 18, 2011

The Board of Trustees has approved the policy for the Sustainability Award Program. During the discussions that formulated this policy, members of the Committee had mentioned that they already had nominees in mind. Therefore, please be prepared at the meeting on April 26th to discuss the details of any such nominations for an award.

The purpose of the Sustainability Award Program is to recognize and promote sustainable construction techniques, building materials, operations procedures, maintenance practices and public education within the Village of Lombard. The Village's Sustainability Framework shall be used as guidance for actions and practices that should be recognized by an award. The Village President shall present the award(s), typically at a Board of Trustees meeting. Since the Sustainability Framework has not changed since the ECC last reviewed it, please either refer to your paper copy from that time or view it at http://www.villageoflombard.org/DocumentView.aspx?DID=2792.

Please contact me at 630-620-5765 or gormand@villageoflombard.org if you have any questions.

DG:dg H:\PW\Environmenta\Sustainability Award Program\Nominations 2011.doc